No. 1-729/97-TW
ANDAMAN & NICOBAR ADMINISTRATION
DIRECTORATE OF TRIBAL WELFARE

i
Port Blair, dated the <71 March 1998.

To

‘All the Appointing Authorities/ Heads of Departments.
A 8 N Administration
Port Blair.

Sub :- Inspection of rosters on reservation of STs - reg.
Sir/ Madam,

I am directed to invite a reference to this Administration’s letter of
even No. dated 18/03/98 on the above mentioned subject and to say that
in the wake of ensuing visit of Miss Nilima Jauhari, Director, Ministry of
Home Affairs, New Delhi on 03/04/98 in connection with the inspection of
Rosters on reservation of STs in service, a team of officers lead by the
Liaison Officer i.e. Director (TW) carried out inspection of rosters in respect
of the various departments. An inspection report in this behalf is enclosed
herewith for necessary action.

It has been found during the course of inspection that none of the
departments has yet introduced post based rosters instead of vacancy-
based roster as per the latest guidelines issued by the Govt. of India,
Ministry of Personnel, Public Grievances and Pension vide their letter No.
36012/2/19/Estt. (Res.) dated 02/07/97, which was circulated to all the
appointing authorities vide this Administration’s letter No. 1-729/97-TW
dated 20/10/97 which you may please note and ensure to introduce post-
based roster and keep ready for inspection by the Director, Ministry of
Home Affairs).

Yours faithfully,

& for Director (TW)
o

Copy to :-
1) P.S. to C. §, A & N Administration, Port Blair for kind information

please.
2) P.A to Secretary (TW), A & N Administration for information please.

(? @//Rescnrch Officer (TW)

weseadé Officer (TW)



